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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au        E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 3 Week 8  - 19 Sept 2018 
 
 

Term 1 Core Value: Justice 
School Rule:  We show justice towards our self, others and the environment when we… 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Clean up after yourself 

 

Dear Parents 

This week we welcomed to our school an expert panel of three Principals and three 

educational consultants to complete our School Review Process. For two days the 

panel have spoken to teachers, staff, students and parents to affirm the directions 

that the school has put forward for the next three years and to offer some 

considerations for the future. The discussions were very positive and will be shared 

more fully over the coming weeks when the final reports are received.  We began 

the week with a beautiful prayer prepared by teachers and then a Year 6 reflection 

on the Good Samaritan story.   

 
This week we have celebrated and reflected on our learning journey at Sacred Heart. As part of the Diocese of 

Broken Bay we exist to evangelise and to proclaim the Good News of Jesus Christ. We seek to care for and serve all 

the people of our school and parish community to proclaim the Good News of Jesus in word and action.  

 
This Friday, Sacred Heart is hosting the Feathertail Glider Expo.  Students from St Rose 

and Sacred Heart along with their mentors from Mater Maria Warriewood will present 

their projects. Guests will include Mayor Reagan, officers from the Northern Beaches 

Council, Taronga Park Zoo rangers, Mona Vale Librarian and Catholic Schools Office 

educational officers. Year 4 will have the opportunity to share their projects with their 

families on Thursday in the hall. Student’s projects will be displayed at the Mona Vale 

library, Warriewood Square and United Cinemas over the school holidays.  

 
Year 3 and Year 4 Cricket and Eagle Tag Gala Day will be held next Tuesday 25 September and the Year 5 and Year 6 

Cricket Gala day will be held on Thursday 27 September. Thank you to the parents who have offered to manage a 

team. When parents offer to manage teams it allows more children to be able to participate in the sporting gala 

day. Next week student selections will be held for the Year 5 and Year 6 Basketball Gala Day to be held on Monday 

29 October at Jackson’s Rd Warriewood.  

  
Kind regards  

Suellen Garey 
Principal    
 
Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 

Religious Education News 
 
 
 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
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https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Religious Education News 
 
Year 4 Family Mass 
All families are invited to join Year 4 at their family mass this Saturday, 22 September at 5pm. 

 
Dates to Remember for Term 3 
Saturday 22 September at 5pm - Year 4 Family Mass, Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 26 September at 9:15 - Year 2 and Year 5 Class Mass, Sacred Heart Church 
 
Prayers 
Please keep in your prayers: 
Elle & Charli’s grandmother (Mrs Seaglove). 
Also Mick P, Paul C (parents) and their families. Both are undergoing specialist medical care.  
 
Chris McBryde - Religious Education Coordinator 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here 
 

Sport News 
 

Congratulations to Jack S who participated in, and won, the 100m Junior Boys at Polding in Newcastle last Friday, 
14 September - a very talented runner! We wish him well with his training for PSSA at Homebush on 31 October. 

Stephanie Munro – Sports Co-Ordinator 

Curriculum News 
 
Tell Them From Me survey  

The Survey ends next week.  As we value the role of parents and carers within our school 
community we would greatly appreciate your feedback as soon as possible. The 
information you provide will be used to maintain our commitment to working together in 
partnership to further improve student learning and wellbeing at Sacred Heart Catholic 
School Mona Vale. 

The survey is anonymous and will take approximately 20 minutes to complete. You are able to access the parent 
survey on your computer or mobile device by using the URL below: 

https://www.tellthemfromme.com/3xr9p 
 

 
SHMV Friendship Garden 

A friend is someone who cherishes the special moments and memories of life with another 
person. A friend is a trustworthy companion. Friendship is a relationship which takes time 
to build. There are many steps and stages to achieving a true friendship. However, one can 
think building a friendship is like planting a garden. For many people, planting a garden 
represents, devotion and leisure. It takes patience to grow a garden, frustrations and 
hardships are also involved in the process. Firstly the seed is planted. The seed builds the 
foundation of a strong and stable plant. It has to be taken care of and watered daily. Then 
the shoots start sprouting, the plant is finally flourishing.  

One can see day by day the garden maturing. The charm and divine beauty of a garden is a wonderful 
enlightening sight. Building a friendship has similar characteristics. One meets a person and plants the seed of 
friendship.  

The friendship builds and continues to grow stronger. It requires devotion of time and patience to achieve peak 
communication between the two companions. The struggle to keep a solid friendship includes many obstacles 
and hardships. But compromising, devotion and the willingness to endure is bound to pay off in the end.  

 

http://www.pittwaterparish.org/stop-press
https://www.tellthemfromme.com/3xr9p
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As we all know it takes a long time to grow an old friendship. Friendship has its 
good and bad times and one must have the patience to deal with such 
frustrations. 

The willingness and determination to get the relationship working again comes 
from within. Compromising and persistence rebuilds the friendship and once 
again it’s re-established.  

If building a friendship can be compared to planting a garden then perhaps 
some of its frustrations and problems can be better understood. The true 

meaning of friendship is achieved by understanding its relativity to planting a garden. A person who builds a 
friendship as planting a garden can overcome the obstacles of it very easily. The symbolism becomes clear and 
precise. Friendship and planting a garden can both be said as give and take. The more effort and persistence put 
into them the stronger and everlasting happiness can be accomplished.  

We encourage and nurture our students at Sacred Heart to be patient and persistence with their friendships. A 
saying I often use with the students “To have friends you’ve got to be a friend”. I think what I have said above 
rings true with this saying.  

This term Mrs Capell has run a popular pom pom club. Many students thoroughly enjoyed the experience. We 
thank Mrs Capell (Year 3 Abi and Year 6 Harry’s mum) for her efforts to restore our friendship tree’s façade. With 
its strong roots and bright ora we hope it continues to be an image of our strong friendship foundations at Sacred 
Heart Mona Vale.  

Additionally we thank Mrs Corniani  (Year 1 Alfredo, Alessandro and Lupo’s mum) for continuing the Italian club 
and Miss Edwina Ovens (Notre Dame student) for Dance Club and last but not least we thank the staff for sharing 
their gifts and talents at lunch time. This term Mrs Nolan Brown ran Waste Warriors and SRC, Miss Quinlan ran 
Origami, Mrs Driscoll supported Dance and Mrs Harrison assisted the love of reading in the library.  These 
additional clubs are engaging and enjoyed by many at Sacred Heart Mona Vale. If parents would like to be 
involved in lunch clubs please inform the school executive.  

 

   

 

   
 
 
 

 
ICAS Results 
Congratulations to our students who participated in ICAS. Pleasing results have been shared amongst SHMV. Well 
done to the following students. We are expecting the mathematics results to arrive shortly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018 ICAS TEST YEAR DISTINCTION CREDIT MERIT 

ENGLISH 2 Te Akau K Piper L Ruby H Hamish M 

 3 Kai A  
Abi C 

Anna B 
Will C 
Abby D 

Joshua G 
Samuel J 
Charlie L 

Joshua M 
Elise S 
Ava W 

 

 4 Claire B Allegra L Marik V Izzy A 
Isabel B 

Bridget C 
 

 5 Ethan H  Imogen P Lily W 

 6  Harry C 
Joel H 

 

SPELLING 2  Lewis C Alex T Preston B 

 3  Patrick H  

 4  Bridget C  

 6  Harry C  

WRITING 3 Patrick H Abby D Jordan S Ava W Jack B Will C Claire D 

 4 Zara W Izzy A 
Claire B 

Bridget C 
Isabella L 

Allegra L 
 

 

 5  Lily W  

 6  Joel H  



© 2018 Sacred Heart Catholic School.  All rights reserved.  No parts of this newsletter can be reproduced without the prior permission of the principal. 4 

 
 

Happy Birthday 
 

Happy Birthday from all at Sacred Heart to the following students who are celebrating their birthday 
this week: 

Sienna E, Harper G, Marnie H, Lola S, Emily W,  

Indiana P, Patrick D, Molly M, Nicholas G, Cayla S 
 

Kiss & Drop Morning Volunteers 
 

The morning Kiss and Drop Zone ensures that students arrive to school safely. We could not do this without our 
wonderful volunteers. If you would like to be added to the Kiss and Drop Roster please email Rebecca Molinaro at 
becmolinaro@outlook.com 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 

  19 Sept 20 Sept 21 Sept 

  Tatiana N Rebecca M Karissa M 

24 Sept 25 Sept 26 Sept 27 Sept 28 Sept 

Rebecca M Georgina D Tatiana N Melinda B Eloise C 

 
 

Canteen 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER (start 9.30am - finish 1.45pm) 

Mon 24 Sept  Bec B, Christine H 

Thu 27 Sept Sonja S, Julia D 

Fri 21 Sept Margaret C, Christine H, Beth G, Kellie F 

The term 4 roster will be sent home shortly. May we ask you to note your scheduled day or if your unable to 
make that day, then please either swap or replace yourself with another parent volunteer. 

The canteen will be open last day of term 3 Friday 28th Sep for all lunch orders and over the counter service. 
 
Kay & Marie – Canteen Coordinators  
Please feel free to contact us via email at:  sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

 
Hub News 

 
Uniform Shop 
The uniform shop is overflowing with winter items, so if you would like a bargain, feel free to browse and buy for 
next year.  If you have any items in good condition that you no longer need – especially summer items, please 
drop them by. 
 
We are in need of volunteers to help in the uniform shop.  If you can spare 15-20 mins, say from 8:30am or 
2:30pm any day we would be most grateful.  All sales proceeds go to the P&F to help fund initiatives for our 
children and school.  Please contact The Hub if you can assist. 
 
Chocolates For Sale - Yes, we still have chocolates for sale!  Why not stock up for the school holidays – the kids 
will love them!  A box of 48 chocolates has been discounted to $40 per box, so you get 8 free – yum…. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Amanda Lewis / Grant Howard (Co-Presidents)  
Email:  sacredhearthub@gmail.com   
Website:  www.shmvparents.com 

 

mailto:becmolinaro@outlook.com
mailto:sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=NWmWfNe3hnrz2M&tbnid=QOJqXLb0a8T2jM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/belated-birthday-clipart&ei=XffOU_jfEou4uAT0-oLQAg&bvm=bv.71667212,d.c2E&psig=AFQjCNH4E9kMLAkXYTfyLFlFZwpyFP97rQ&ust=1406159049100954
mailto:sacredhearthub@gmail.com
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Marist College North Shore would like to inform families in your school community that Marist College North 
Shore ( Marist Catholic College) will be Co-Educational commencing Year 7 2021.  The community are being 
invited to an open afternoon on Wednesday 17 October 4.00-5.30pm. 
 

 


